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Council Memorandum 

 

Date: September 1, 2020 

To: Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Ashmore and Councillor Richardson 

Re: Grassy Road Lifecycle Extension Program 

 

Recommendation 

That the memorandum from Councillor Ashmore and Councillor Richardson, regarding 

Grassy Road Lifecycle Extension Program, be received; 

That Grassy Road from Emily Park Road to Hawke Drive be considered for the 

Lifecycle Extension Program for 2021; and  

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next Regular 

Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

Grassy Road is a combination hard surface and gravel road located east of Omemee 

running east to west. Hawke Drive in the west to Bethel Road in the east. The section 

from Hawke Drive to Emily Park Road is located in both Wards 6 and 8. This section of 

hard surface has deteriorated over the past few years and has caused safety issues for 

the residents using it. 

This section of road would be a prime candidate for the Lifecycle Extension Program to 

stabilize and extend the life of this road until it is fully resurfaced on a future date. 


